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REPORT OF THE CORPORATE SERVICES DIRECTOR

To the: Corporate Services Lead Members

On:
Monday, 6 September, 2004

TITLE: Relocation of the Data Centre from the Computer Centre and provision of Uninteruptable Power Supply systems (UPS)

RECOMMENDATIONS:
Lead Members are asked to approve the proposal

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
This report provides an overview of the proposed replacement Data Centres and provision of UPS Systems

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
Computer Audit have been involved with the project

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Unsuported borrowing

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:


FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Yes

CONTACT OFFICER:
Dave Rogers

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Information Society Strategy; 

DETAILS:

